DCAT Executive Board Meeting Notes Thursday August 28, 2014-1:30pm

Present: Doug Shull, Jim Kingery, Darin Thompson, Linda Coby, Kirk Macumber, Kimberly Garrison, Sarah  Hohanshelt (CPPC Coordinator), Madeline Adams (Family Team Meeting Coordinator). 

Absent: 
Introductions/Call Meeting to order:  Call to order by Doug 
Approval of Agenda: Jim “move to approve agenda” Kim Second. Motion Carried 6-0.
Approve Meeting Minutes: Kirk “move to approve the 7-29-2014 Phone Board Meeting Minutes.” Jim second, Motion Carried 6-0. 

Announcements: New Business: 
1. Madeline End of Year Reports Family Team Meetings

Numbers and update averages: about 18-20 meetings per month of all types. She has been certified to do youth meetings and do coaching and mentoring. Contract has met all deliverables and performance measures. The Contract is in compliance for FY 14. Her full set of reports can be viewed at: 

www.cppconline1.com. 
2. Discussion/Vote Money Amendment Special Projects Contract FY 15 $30,588 (Madison County Contract Holder Total Contract $84,848) 
Darin moved “to accept the amendment to the Special Projects Contract changing the FY 15 budget for this Contract $84.848.00” Kim second. Motion Carried 6-0.

3. Discussion/Vote Parenting Programming and Assistance Contract FY 15 $18,900 
Kirk “move to approve the new Parenting Programming and Assistance Contract FY 15 for $18,900.00 with Madison County as the Contract Holder”. Darin second. Motion carried 6-0.
4. DCAT Governance Budget Reviews For FY 2014 & 2015– Joe Burke 

Joe went through the FY 14 budget showing we spend out approximately $225,00 in funds for our six core DCAT/CPPC Contracts. The budget will allow for about $197,000 to be carried over into FY 15. Most budgets spent out close to 90-95% of the money allocated. We also received an additional $5,000 from CPPC which was also spent out. The money not spent will be carried over for the FY 15 budget. Final (to the penny) numbers will not be available until about January 2015. For FY 15 all six core programs were 100% funded and we have several mini grants that are also fully funded for the new fiscal year. We had 100% accuracy on our GAX Reimbursement Request for FY 14. 
5. DCAT Governance Board End of Year Contract Reviews FY 14 Sarah, Madeline and Joe (CPPC, Community Support, Family Assistance, etc.)
Core Projects:

Discussion will be led by Sarah Hohanshelt (CPPC Coordinator, Madeline Adams (Family Team Meeting Coordinator), and Joe Burke (DCAT Coordinator)

Sarah gave a full report on activities from ALS PALS and Community Partnership for Protecting Children. She handed out a print-out of   the CPPC activities, etc. for the FY 14 CPPC/Community Support Contracts. Sarah had a very busy year doing much additional training, workshops (many with Joe) for State CPPC Conferences and Workshops and assistance to other areas trying to reach ours areas level of excellence in CPPC/DCAT.  Joe & Sarah also visited other CPPC sites to introduce our Clusters approach to DCAT/CPPC. Excellent scores were received from the DCAT/CPPC Steering Committee voting members.

 Joe also reviewed the Family Assistance use by area and by type of service for FY 14. All reports from this meeting, etc. can be viewed at www.cppconline1.com or in Joe’s FY 14 DCAT Annual Report after December 1, 2014. 
Deliverables and Performance Measures have been met for all core contracts and all Contracts were in compliance for FY 14.
The Board Members thanked all three for their continued excellent service the Indianola DCAT Cluster. 

Old Business

Public Input
Adjourn

There were no additional questions or comments from the Board. The next regular meeting will be the Thank You Lunch to the Governance Board at Wildwood Hills Ranch on October 23rd at Noon.  
Jim entertained a motion to adjourn. Kim moved. Jim second. Motion carried 6-0. 
Meeting adjourned at 2:25 pm. 
